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December 29, 2005

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President
and Members of the Senate

Twenty-Third State Legislature

State Capitol, Room 003

Honolulu, Hawair 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting two (2) copies of the report prepared
by the Department of Human Resources Development on the Study of Parity between
Occupational Therapists, Physical Therapists and Speech Therapists Working in the Department
of Education, as required by House Concurrent Resolution No. 203, SLH 2004, Pursuant to

Act 231, SI.H 2001, I am informing vou that the report may be soon viewed electromcally at
http://www.hawaii. gov/hrd/main/HRDInfoCentral/ReportsCentral/.

Sincerely,
LINDA LINGLD
Enclosures
c: Honorable Brian T. Taniguchi

Honorable Brian Kanno
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